UPDATE
Thursday, February 17, 2022

Dear Saint Anthony’s Family,

ENJOY THE BREAK!!! STAY SAFE!!!!!!
Alumni Hall of Fame Event takes place, March 4, 2022. There are still tickets available if interested
please contact the Alumni Office: Miss Denise Creightion ext. 310 or dcreighton@stanthonyshs.org

Brother David’s February Newsletter
Sportsmanship Letter

COVID INFORMATION:
e Check your emails each day, as things are constantly changing.
Our Covid 19 Updates page has moved under the ‘Resources’ tab on the homepage
We have received more Covid-19 Home tests, They were distributed in Homeroom this week. If you do not
wish to receive these, please return them back to the main office.

ACADEMIC EVENTS:
THE COURSE SELECTION PROCESS HAS BEGUN! WORK WITH YOUR GUIDANCE COUNSELOR AND

WE HAVE A HOST OF RESOURCES FOR YOU, CONTACT YOUR GUIDANCE COUNSELOR OR STOP IN
THE LIBRARY FOR MORE INFORMATION.

So many of our Seniors have received many Scholarships to their new College Homes!!!!

College Center College Fair will be held in the Student Center on Tuesday March 22. Click here for details.

AP Exam Payments are past due. Click here for payment link if you have not completed your payment.

Library News: Extra help is offered every Thursday morning at 7:30 AM- for students who would like to learn how to
use any of our resources for their school or personal use or need assistance gathering material for upcoming
assignments. No sign up required.

e The College Board emailed score reports to all students who participated in the October PSAT on December 7, 2021.
Students are advised to check their St. Anthony's email account for updates from the College Board and NMSQT
scholarship information. Guidance Counselors will post support instructions in their 10th and 11th grade google
classrooms to help students understand their score reports. If students have any questions or concerns they may
contact the College Board or their Counselor.

e Saint Anthony’s Writing Workshop is open to ALL students. Each month, the calendar with dates and times is
posted on the SA Instagram page and in every Homeroom. Workshops are held in room 219.

e WE WELCOME 4 NEW STAFF MEMBERS TO SAINT ANTHONY’S HS:

Kyle Flanagan: Technology Department
Gregory Naccari: Social Studies Department
Kristen Sudentas: Attendance Office

Lauren Vivenzio: Science Department

ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES.

e FEBRUARY IS BLACK HISTORY MONTH!!! Check out SA Social Media for many interesting facts.


https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/BDA-Newsletter-February.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Sportsmanship-Letter.21.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/College-Fair-2022.png
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/ap-exam-registration-3/

CONGRATULATIONS TO:
e The Swim Team on a Remarkable Season! They Took SECOND PLACE beating out Rival Fordham Prep.

Mendoza, Matt McManus, Owen Glaser, Connor Brown. 200 Free Relay team and the 400 Free Relay team had great
performances

e The Freshmen Boys Basketball Team: Great season 18 WINS and 3 losses. The Boys won their Recent
Tournament!!!!

e The Varsity Academic Team remains undefeated after beating Half Hollow Hills on Wednesday.

ADMISSIONS:
INCOMING FRESHMAN COURSE SELECTION MAKE-UP DAY: UNIFORM & SHOE MEASUREMENTS
TUESDAY: MARCH 8: STARTS AT 2:45 pm IN THE STUDENT CENTER HALLWAY

You can still apply to Saint Anthony’s HS online or call our Admissions Office Ext 226 for more information.
Our admissions office continues to get inquiries about the school, many thanks to Mr. Farrell, Miss Malangone and
Mr. Basso for all they do. Thanks to YOU as well for spreading the NEWS about Saint Anthony’s HS.

e Friar for a Day continues: Call Admissions for information.

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE:

Every Grade Level Retreat Program continues to go well!

o CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources
e MARCH 2 IS ASH WEDNESDAY: ALL LENTEN PREPARATIONS ARE IN PLACE.
e Our Schola will be featured on Catholic Faith Network during the Diocesan Telethon.

FINAL THOUGHTS:

The Winter Break begins on Friday, February 18 and students return Monday, February 28. March 2 begins the Season of
Lent here at school. We will have many Lenten devotions and opportunities for service. Let us all make this the Best Lenten
Season Ever. Let us all remember that Lent allows us to use our Hearts and Minds to reflect on what is really important. Be
certain that [ will be keeping all of you in prayer, I ask if you have a moment to say one for me!

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron,

Brother David Cinthony Miglhiorino, OSF

Principal
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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